
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 10, 2024 

 

Stacy Radford 

Zoning & Wetland Officer – Dept. of Land Use & Development 

Town of Montville 

310 Norwich-New London Tpke., Uncasville, CT 06382 

Via Email: sradford@montville-ct.org 

 

RE:  Inland Wetland Application 24 IWC 7 

339 Chesterfield Road Site Development 

 CLA-7873 

 

Stacy, 

The Engineer has provided supplemental calculation and support data indicating the culvert 

crossing has capacity to convey the 100-year storm.  The Engineer has taken a conservative 

approach regarding time of concentration.  We agree that the culvert crossing will have adequate 

capacity to convey this storm event.  

 

The Engineer has addressed all previous comments. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide this review.  Please feel free to call us at our office or 

email khaubert@claengineers.com or brusso@claengineers.com with any questions or comments. 

 

Very truly yours, 

CLA Engineers, Inc. 
 

  
Kyle Haubert, P.E. 

 

 
 

Robert Russo C.S.S. 

 

CLA Engineers, Inc. 

 
Civil   Structural Survey    

317 MAIN STREET NORWICH, CT 06360 (860) 886-1966 (860) 886-9165 FAX 
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